15 September 2014
Dear Parent/Carer

Please note the school will be closed for learners on the following dates:

Thursday 18th September - In-Service day 3 Referendum.

Friday 19th September - In-Service day 4.
Friday 26th September to Monday 29th September inclusive for the September weekend.
Yours sincerely

Mr P. Holmes
Head Teacher


